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Dear Neighbor, 

Did you know there are bluebirds right here in our neighborhood?  
 
Maybe you have seen these beautiful birds as they fly through your yard, or stop 
for a drink from your birdbath. Perhaps you even have a nest box somewhere on 
your property. I currently have bluebird nest boxes set up on my own property. 
But, I have noticed that many people in the neighborhood with the perfect spot 
for a bluebird nest box do not have one. It may be because they didn’t realize 
bluebirds were nesting nearby, or because they thought setting up a nest box 
would be expensive or time-consuming. 
 
Since bluebirds are territorial, I am limited in the number of nest boxes I can 
install on my own property. I would love to help more bluebirds than I can 
accommodate on my property. If you would be interested, I would be happy to 
install a nest box on your property and monitor it for you weekly during the 
breeding season. Each week a written record is made of the state of the box and 
its occupants. I would also be glad to show the nest, eggs, and baby birds to you 
and your family as they hatch and begin to grow. This is a wonderful way for 
children and adults to learn about and enjoy nature, while helping a very beautiful 
bird. 
 
Please call me and let me know if you have any questions, or if you want more 
information. Let’s make this a Bluebird neighborhood! 
 

Your neighbor, 
 
 
 
Phone# 
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